Mr. John Atkinson

35-A, New City Apartments
Johnsonburg

Dear John,

This letter is regarding the confirmation of your admission in 2010-2011 batches, section-C in London School of Graduation. Batches are starting from July 10, 2010. You are requested to bring all the original certificates along with three passport sized photographs and first instalment of batch which is $100 to join the school. List of course books and stationary is attached with the letter.

You need to bring your luggage and course books. All the facilities in school premises and hostel will be taken care of by the school authorities. We can assure you this is the right place for you to gain your higher education.

In case of any query, please feel free to contact us at 3345 678 9023 and londonschools@gmail.com

We are wishing you all the best for your Graduation at London School of Graduation.

Thanks & Regards,

Mary Bradpit

www.londonschools.com

